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June meeting:
Our June meeting will be held on Thursday, June 28, 2007, 7 p.m., at the Clinton Public Library, 118 S. Hicks St.,

Clinton, TN. Currently, thereis no speaker scheduled for June. Thiswould be a great month to come to the meeting
and explore our library ... or discuss research issues and questions.

Any suggestions for speakers for future meetings would be greatly appreciated.
2007 Workshop —A Great Success!

Just want to express a special “ Thanks’ to everyone who hel ped make the workshop a success.

Family Reunion:

De Mar cus Family Reunion, Big Ridge State Park, Anderson Co., TN. 7 October 2007. Contact Sam DeMarcus for
additional information samdemarcus@prodigy.net

The Pellissippian.

Issue #2 of the 2007 Pellissippian is ready to send to the printer. | understand that the man that does our printing is back
in the hospital, so there may be adelay in getting this issue printed.

Our Journa prints family histories and photos, Bible records, childhood memories, family reunion notices, and research
gueries. E-mail to Charlie Abner: abnerc799@aol.com Material may be mailed in clean, scannable copy to: PGHS,
Attn: Journal Editor, 118 South Hicks St., Clinton, TN 37716-2826.  Sharing your e-mail address with PGHS
members makes it easy for others who are researching the same surnames to correspond with you. Please send to Charlie
Abner at: abnerc799@aol.com Remember to update if you change your address. We are happy to print your queriesin
the Journal and on the society’ sweb site; http://pghs.home.att.net/ To maintain the society’ s bulk mail status, the US
Postal Service requires usto verify recipients zip codes once ayear. If your postal address has changed in any way,
please let usknow. An incorrect address means that you' Il miss receiving your Journal.

Newsdletter - eNewsdletter

If you wish to receive this newdetter via email, please contact me at pghs@att.net. Distribution of the newsletter via
email helps reduce our operating cost by eliminating printing and postage fees. If you are currently receiving the
newsletter by email and have implemented “ spam” filters, don’t forget to add our email address to your “safe” list. Our
primary email addresses are pghs@att.net.

Also, as areminder, we never send attachmentswith our emailswithout prior notification. If you receive any email
from our addresses with attachments, please do not open any attachmentswithout checking with mefirst. You can
contact me at pghs@att.net for verification of the content.
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